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From: Mike Galbraith
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2011 9:10:00 AM
To: ADAM.C.LANDRY@sargentlundy.com
Cc: Tom Shaw; Mark Bertram
Subject: RE: HMPL Particulate Monitor Data
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_
Adam,

You should have received hourly PM CEMS data in the format we have reported to the State on a
quarterly basis. Be aware that PS11 limitations for monitor error are very wide and daily quality assurance
tests may not reflect periods of inaccuracy. HMPL currently has a permitted particulate emission rate of
0.21 lbs/mmBTU. Periods of the PM CEMS reporting emission rates above the proposed 40 CFR 63,
Subpart UUUU limit of 0.030 lbs/mmBtu were not given the same consideration as may be necessary
under future regulation. Please consider this when reviewing the PM CEM data for 40 CFR 63, Subpart
UUUU compliance purposes.

Thanks,

Mike

Michael Galbraith

Senior Scientist

Big Rivers Electric Corporation

201 Third Street

Henderson, KY 42419-0024

(270) 844-6030 (Office)

(270) 993-1588 (Cell)

(270) 844-6023 (Fax)
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